
Friday 14th March 2025 
 

Attendance Statistics 
Whole school attendance target: 95% 

Whole school attendance this year to-date: 90.81% 
Whole school attendance last week: 90.92% 

 

Year group with highest attendance last week: Congratulations to Year 12 with 97.25% 
Students with 100% attendance, zero late marks and zero behaviour points will receive a Golden Ticket each week 

 

Attendance Café  -  Thursday 20th March 
Mrs Walker and Mrs Denton will be holding an Attendance Café on Thursday 20th March from 10.00am to 
11.00am here at the academy for informal discussions on attendance matters.  If there is anything that Montsaye 
Academy can do to support you and your family, please email RWalker@montsaye.org and come along and have a 
chat and a drink. 
 

Does your child use School Transport? 
If your child uses school transport, you should have received an email from NNC.  If you have not received any 
communication, please follow this link: School Travel Assistance which will take you through to our website and a 
letter from North Northamptonshire Council regarding an update of records held. 

 
Football Rebooted  -  Recycle Your Old Football Boots 

 
 
 
 
We are taking part in the Football Rebooted campaign.  Thank you to those of you in the Montsaye community 
who have already donated boots.  If you do have any unwanted football boots sitting at home which you would be 
willing to donate, we would be extremely grateful.  There is a big green ‘re-boot’ donation box located just inside 
the sixth form centre where all boots can be placed or they can be left with our Sports Centre staff. 

 
Hope for Families: Online Course ‘Left to their own Devices’ 

Would you like to gain an understanding of the online world that your children inhabit?  The Hope for Families 
charity are offering an online course, via Zoom, to help navigate this; entitled ‘Left to their own Devices’.  Taking 
place on Monday 31st March 7.30pm to 9.30pm and priced at £7.50 per household, the course is aimed at mainly 
younger children so would probably be more suited to parents/carers of our Year 7 cohort.  For more information 
and to register, please follow this link: Hope for Families. 
 

Northamptonshire Emergency Services Cadets 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Is your child interested in the Emergency Services?  Applications for the Northamptonshire Emergency Services 
Cadets are now open.  Your child needs to be aged 13 to 18 years; they will receive training in all elements of 
emergency services, meet new and interesting people and develop new friendships, in addition to learning 
transferable skills such as communication.  The scheme opens up opportunities for future careers in any of the 
three services.   
 
For further information, please follow this link: Northamptonshire Emergency Services Cadets.  Applications close 
on Sunday 6th April. 
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Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 18th March: Spring Acoustic Session in the LRC at lunchtime for students (spaces limited). 
Tuesday 25th March: Year 9 Character Day. 
Wednesday 26th March: Year 9 Options Evening. 
Monday 31st March: Year 7 Matilda performance in the LRC at lunchtime for students. (Students need to sign up). 
Tuesday 1st April: United Learning ‘The Big Sing’ at the Royal Opera House. 
Wednesday 2nd April:  Poetry recital in the LRC at lunchtime for students.  (Students need to sign up). 
Thursday 3rd April: Year 9 Drama production in the LRC at lunchtime for students.  (Students need to sign up). 
Friday 4th April: School closes at 3.00pm for the Easter holiday. 
Saturday 5th April: Ski Trip to Italy. 
Monday 21st April: Bank Holiday Monday (school closed). 
Tuesday 22nd April: School reopens at 8.30am following the Easter holiday. 
 

Celebrating our Student Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top 10 Praise Points This Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our students is always our priority.  If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via safeguarding@montsaye.org. The safeguarding team consists of Mr 
Haig (Assistant Principal and Designated Safeguarding Lead), Mrs Long and Mrs Wood (Deputy Safeguarding Leads) 
and Mrs Helliwell, Mrs Thomas, Miss Douglas and Mrs Heighton (Student Welfare Officers). 
 

Social Media 
Make sure that you like and follow us on Facebook, X (formerly Twitter) and Instagram: 

Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  
X (formerly Twitter) feeds: @Montsaye 

Instagram: montsaye.academy 
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